
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

Thank you for your booking classes at Ennis Gymnastics Club, Unit 1G, Ballymaley 
Industrial Park, Gort Rd., Ennis, Co Clare. 

The link below gives details for Term Fees and Classes/Hols for the calendar year. 
https://www.ennisgymnasticsclub.com/annual-calendar-fees/ 

WHAT TO WEAR 

Please ensure your child wears comfortable attire: Leggings, T-Shirt, Leotards, Shorts are 
ideal.  Long hair should be tied up.  We have an option kit that you can order from our 
online shop. 

MEET THE TEAM 

Our Staff do change from term to term but we would like to introduce you to all the staff 
on our team: https://www.ennisgymnasticsclub.com/about/meet-our-team/ 

PICK UPS & DROP OFFS 

Must be swift – a very quick drop and go.  Please drop Gymnasts at the first door in 
reception.  As per our child protection policy no adults are allowed in our changing or 
bathroom area without permission.  You many not accompany your child into the 
changing room area.  Gymnasts are to be dropped off no more than 5 mins before class, 
as we cannot be responsible for gymnasts dropped early.  We understand that family lives 
are very busy – if you need to drop off early this must be agreed in writing with 
Management.  Please note that this cannot be on a regular basis, we are not in a position 
to do this.  Late pick-ups also not permitted, particularly at the end of the evening.  If you 
will be late please text 086 2726662. Continual lateness will result in a late fee fine applied 
to your child’s account. 

Please be advised that all gymnasts are to be collected by a parent from INSIDE the 
facility.  We do not permit children to leave the premises unaccompanied by an adult 
unless you complete the EGC Walker Permission form through link below: 
https://ennisgymnasticsclub.com/ennis-gymnastics-walker-permission-form/ 

All classes are drop and go with the exception of GymABLE and Parent & Child sessions. 
We have years of experience in coaching and know that the best response from children 
of all ages is received when parents do not stay to watch so for this reason we have a 
drop & go policy, please do not be offended if we ask you to head off, you’ll be surprised 
how even the shyest child opens up in class with gymnastics equipment around! PLEASE 
DO NOT DISTRACT YOUR CHILD FROM CLASS AT THE WINDOW.  Parents will have the 
chance to come and watch their children do their gymnastics in both December and 
June. 

https://www.ennisgymnasticsclub.com/annual-calendar-fees/
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MEMBERSHIP/INSURANCE 

Our Annual Membership/insurance for the Year is €50 (1st September to 31st August).  The 
personal accident part of this fee is now optional.  If you wish to waiver your cover for 
personal accident, the waiver in below link must be completed.  Once completed we will 
refund you the €10 or offset €10 from your fees out of the original €50 Annual 
membership/insurance that you paid. https://www.ennisgymnasticsclub.com/ennis-
gymnastics-club-waiver/ 

CHECK OUT OUR NEW CERTIFICATE PROGRAMME/VIDEOS! 

Parents regularly asked about the skills their child is working on/towards, or they may 
wish to practise at home.  We have launched a page which allows parents to download 
the skill charts and we have also added video demonstrations of each skill that is required 
to pass each cert:- https://www.ennisgymnasticsclub.com/skill-breakdown-certificate-
programme/ 

 

Please also familiarise yourself with our Waiver, Terms and Conditions, Privacy 
Policy and Child Welfare and Protection Policies. 

OFFICE HOURS 

Our office hours, coincide with class hours: 

Wednesday: 1.45pm - 8.00pm 

Thursday: 1.45pm - 7.30pm 

Friday: 2.30pm - 7.30pm 

Saturday: 9.30am - 5.30pm 

If you have any urgent queries, please contact us by email on 
info@ennisgymnasticsclub.com or call Geraldine on 086 2726662. 

COMMUNICATION 

Our primary source of communication is by email.  A newsletter will issue approximately 
every 4 to 5 weeks during the Year.  In the best interest of your child, please take the 
time to read these, as it is here you will be kept up to date with all happenings at the 
club. 

 

Kind Regards 

EGC Management 
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